
 

  
 
 

 
 
 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Service Roster 

Sunday, October 13 
9:30am Sunday School 
10:30am Worship  
10:30am Kid’s Worship 
 

5:00pm AWANA, Bible Study 

& Youth 

Wednesday, October 16 

6:45pm Choir Practice  
7:00pm VBS Craft Night, 
Students (MS&HS) 
Team K.I.D. (K-5th) 
Mission Friends (Age 3-PreK) 
 

Report totals for Sunday October 6, 2024 
 
Worship Attendance    383   

Extended Session/Nursery    52                          
 Kids Worship   28    
Total              463   
Sunday School   347       
                     
Weekly Giving (Budget Need - $17,958) 
 
Budget Offering                       $35,643.27 
Designated Funds                                 $4,979.11 
 

Building Fund - $600         Lottie Moon - $275                            
Christmas in T’ville - $40    Coffee - $9                                           
Beach Trip -$1,205            Beach Trip Reimb. – $483.36 
Shoebox Bears - $37.50   NC Baptist Helene - $900 
Caring Hearts - $232         AWANA - $9.25  
NC Baptist - $200             Water - $163  
Shoebox - $600               Memorial E. Hodges Student Ministry - $225 

 

Total Offering                      $40,622.38 
2023-2024 YTD                            $186,744.50 
 

In Our Thoughts and Prayers: 
Church Leadership/Pastoral Search Committee, (Future Senior Pastor & Family 

of ETBC), Donna Little Family, Dinah Purser Family, Vivian Davis, Gary 

Corley, Bonnie Little, Phyllis Ann Fox, Larry Elmore, Ronnie Barnes, Rick 

Baker, Donna Mayberry, Amy Oxentine, Martha Johnson, Gary & Wanda 

Millsaps, Stella Hanshew, Danny Russell, Brent Wike, Rebecca Simmons, 

Avery Pigg, Jill Marsh, Darrell Adkins, Larry Davis, Kim Fairchild, Marcia 

Medlin, Cathy Lackey, Gail Mossholder, Lisa Hudler, Brenda Helms, Cindylou 

Brock, Sandra Arms, April Chapman, Lyndsey Looper, Jerry Ingram, Lucy 

Byrd, Rita Johnson, Sandra Pressley, Lost loved ones, Western NC, EMS 

Workers, Search/Rescue Workers, Linemen, Our Country 

 

Our Church Staff 
Kevin White,          Executive Pastor 

Justin Siniard,     Youth Minister 

Elizabeth Walker, Children’s Director 

etbckids@gmail.com                   

Andrea Pennell,   Music Director 

Tracy Russell,    Office Administrator                     

etbctracy@gmail.com 

CHURCH OFFICE     (828) 632-2564 

 

October 13 

Count Team: Kevin Powell, Chris Russell, Danny Dyson 
 

Greeter Team 1: Mike Chapman, Eric Blevins, Steve Douglas, Alex Fox, 

Bud Fox, Jeff Looper, Jeff Millsaps, Zane Murdock, Lee Siniard 
 

Extended Session: Bed Babies: Donna Campbell, Jane Davis, Kaylin 
Dyson, Donna Elder, Byron & Peggy Frye, Nancy Jordan, Donna Mayberry, 

Natalie Russell, 1 Year Olds: Suzette Barker, Gia Chapman, Gina Russell, 2 

Year Olds: Sandy Kerley, Jewel Warren, Kaylee Wike, Rochelle Wike, 3&4 
Year Olds: Gaye Beard, Gabi Pritchard, Keisha Pritchard 

 

October 20 

Count Team: Pete James, Donnie Goforth, David Davis, Bud Fox 

 
Greeter Team 2: Randy Elder, Jeff Cockrell, Derek Dyson, Tim Dyson, Gary 

Elder, Andy Fox, Mark Hensley, Phil Icard, Dwain Johnson, Wayne Jones 

 
Extended Session: Bed Babies: Kendra Dyson, Chloe & Leslie Echerd, 

Alex Fox, Nancy Fox, Hannah Jackson, Kathy Johnson, Amber Mays, 1 Year 
Olds: Martha Mitchell, 2 Year Olds: Maegan & Regan Clary, Brooke Brown, 

3&4 Year Olds: Sherry Diamond, Hope Sharpe 

 

6-12 Youth - Serving Western NC October 19th, food sorting, distribution and 
cooking in Mitchell County. Plan to leave @ 7:30am returning approximately @7:00pm 

If interested, please sign up with Justin.  
 

Trunk-n-Treat will be October 31st from 6:30pm-8:00pm. If you are having a 

trunk, please be here parked by 6:00pm at back side of the JFMB/Gym area. Sign 
up for Trunks is in the JFMB Entryway. Please bring candy for your trunk. 

 
Pastor Appreciation Month: P is for Preacher-God called you to be; A is for the 

Anointing-gifted to you to minister with His leading, S is for Shepherd-Appointed to 
leads God’s flock, T is for Teacher, who studies and shares God’s Word, O is for 

Obedience a heart of Compliant Submission to Him, R is for Righteousness by 

which you live and are blessed.  October is pastor appreciation month, please let 
Kevin/Sonya and Justin/Courtney know how much you appreciate them and all that 

they do for ETBC.  
 

Thank You…People like you add little touches of color and warmth to life.  Thank you 

for thinking of us and for your prayers.  The Elaine Hodges Family. 
 

Mission Opportunities 
Hurricane Helene Help…if you would like to volunteer or donate to help from 

Hurricane Helene, please go to one of the following:  

• Samaritan’s Purse please go to their website www.samaritanspurse.org 
under responding to Hurricane Helene and click volunteer and you can also 

donate money from this area as well. 

• Baptist on Mission @ batpistsonmission.org/hurricane-Helene.  You can 

donate or sign up to volunteer. 
 

Care for the Caregiver sponsored by Alexander County Hospice…A support Group, 
supporting you while you care for a loved one, Alexander County Senior Center 

October 24th; November 21st and December 19th.  For more information contact ACH @ 
828-632-5026. 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS: 

October 20th - 8:00am Deacon’s Mtg. 

October 20th - 8:00am Baptist Men’s Mtg. in gym 

October 31st - 6:30pm-8:00pm Trunk N Treat Cars Need to be parked @6:00pm.  

Please sign up in JFMB entryway if you plan on having a trunk. 
 

October Mission Focus:   Shoebox Ministry 

Samaritan’s Purse has collected shoebox gifts filled with toys, school supplies and 

hygiene items for children around the world since 1993, more than 209 million children 
in more than 170 countries and territories have received an Operation Christmas Child 

shoebox.  The project delivers not only the joy of what, for many kids, is their first gift 

ever, but also gives them a tangible expression of God’s love.  More than 17.4 million 
boys and girls made a decision to follow Christ, East Taylorsville Baptist supports 

Operation Christmas Child through packing shoeboxes. Our goal at ETBC is to 
reach children around the world with the Good News of the Lord Jesus Christ through a 

simple shoebox gift.  We are planning to fill 1300 boxes this year! Designated 
donations for ETBC Shoebox Project go to fill the boxes and to cover the cost of the 

box itself.  Budget money is used specifically to provide the Gospel materials to share 

The Good News Of Jesus.  Please be in prayer for this project and the boxes that will 
be sent. The shoebox packing party will be November 24th @ 5pm in the gym. 

Collection week: November 18-25. 
 

East Taylorsville Baptist Church - 100 Years 

February 10th-1924-2024 

 

November 3, 2024 

Calendar of Events 

Sunday Morning Worship  
October 13, 2024     10:30am 

 

“I will say of the LORD, “He is my refuge and my fortress;  

My God, in Him I will Trust.”   Psalm 91:2 

 

Call To Worship - Choir                                                                                         “At the Cross”                                         

Welcome  

 

Congregational Worship                                                                           “Who You Say I Am” 

                                                                             

Prayer Time 

 

Congregational Song                                                                                 “Be Thou My Vision” 

 

Choir                                                                                          “Hosanna, Our King Has Come” 

  Solo:  Amanda Simpson 

 

Message                                                                                                 Todd Payne, Hopegivers 

                                            

Invitation                                                                                                                  “At the Cross” 

 

Sunday, October 20 
9:30am Sunday School 
10:30am Worship  
10:30am Kid’s Worship 
 
5:00pm AWANA, Bible Study & 

Youth 

Wednesday, October 23 

6:45pm Choir Practice  
7:00pm VBS Craft Night, 
Students (MS&HS) 
Team K.I.D. (K-5th) 
Mission Friends (Age 3-PreK) 
 
 

mailto:etbckids@gmail.com

